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From: Brownfield, Jill Obrownfiel@state.pa.us] on behalf of AG, CHBcomments

[CHBComments@state.pa.us]
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 3:39 PM
To: dhain@pahouse.net; IRRC; kebersole@pasen.gov; Kennedy, David C. (AG); Kerry Golden;

MULLER, JENNIFER; Smith, Jessie L; Thall, Gregory (GC); wgevans@pasenate.com
Subject: FW: Canine Health Board Proposed Regulations

l i i pq
From: Terry Shirey [mailto:tntshire@verizon.net] # z z | w f)
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 2:20 PM § i S 3 ::"
To: AG, CHBcomments g g f * r p i
Cc: kkaufman@irrc.state.pa.us; jjewett@irrc.state.pa.us; sschalles@irrc.state.pa.us; jsmith(g)irrc###.pa.us; ™?
ftwlmarth@irrc.state.pa.us; mstephens@irrc.state.pa.us; wgelnett@irrc.state.pa.us; mharris@irrc.sfate.pag^; X-J

mtotino@irrc.state.pa.us
Subject: Canine Health Board Proposed Regulations

Dear Sir/Madam:

You are urgently requested to support the Canine Health Board's proposed regulations in order to help the dogs of
Pennsylvania's puppy mills. These regulations include proper ventilation, lighting and flooring. If passed, the state will not
incur any additional costs enforcing these regulations, and any costs incurred by the commercial kennels will be made up
by selling healthier dogs.

Thank you for your continued support on behalf of those who cannot speak for themselves.

Very truly yours,

Theresa Shirey
Volunteer
Main Line Animal Rescue
tntshire(8)verizon.net


